
From: Neil Smith < >  

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:18 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; telliot@islandstrust.bc.ca 

Subject: Draft Bylaw 129 

 

I am in favour of the proposed Draft Bylaw. 

 

You were elected by a majority to institute these changes.  I understand there is a very vocal 

minority opposing this. There was an election. The majority voted each of you in to implement 

this Bylaw. 

 

I will attend the meeting this week to express my support for each of you to follow the mandate 

you were given not bend to an unelected vocal minority.  

 

Thank you for stepping up to be elected officials and sticking to the mandate you were given. 

 

Neil Smith 

 


